Dear VMC Parents:
I hope everyone is well and is having a good start to the school year. Time flies, we are already mid-October!
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our first VMC PPO meeting of the 2022-23 academic year, November 3rd, 2022, at 7:00 pm. The meeting will take place in-person, in the school cafeteria.
About the VMC PPO
An opportunity to become involved with your child’s school is through the VMC Parent Participation Organization (PPO). The PPO is a volunteer organization that is run by parents. We work in cooperation with the principal, Ms. Cristiano, and the vice-principals, Mr. Timpano and Ms. Juhasz.
The purpose of the VMC PPO is to cultivate a community of VMC parents, promoting unity and spirit. It affords volunteer parents the opportunity to participate in many activities that benefit VMC, such as the co-ordination of special events and fundraising.
About Our First Meeting
At this first meeting, we will introduce you to our VMC PPO, discuss what it means to be a member, answer all questions, and start planning for this academic year.
Attending this first meeting does not obligate you to become a member...This is an opportunity for you to get a feel about what the VMC PPO is all about, and help you decide if you want to become involved in any way.
On behalf of our PPO and our principal and vice-principals, we look forward to meeting you.
 
Regards,
Carmela Furfaro
VMC PPO


